
       

           

                             
                             

                         
                     

 

    

3/7/2016 Schools 

Hallmark of a good store at GLTHS
 

The greeting­card counter at a local CVS? No, it’s the Marketing CVS store at Greater Lowell 
Technical High School, which received a $10,000 donation of Hallmark cards from CVS. The store is 
staffed by students in Greater Lowell Tech’s Marketing Department. The students also worked with 
Jonathan DaSilva, an alumnus and CVS representative, to assemble the card display. 
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